

YOU ARE INVITED TO HAUGHTON SCHOOL'S

## **GREAT BRITISH PICNIC**

Friday 27 June 2025, 10.30am - 1.00pm











Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to invite you to join us at school for this family event, where we will be celebrating living in Great Britain!

There will be lots of fun and games, music and singing. The school kitchen will be serving a picnic lunch for children (or if preferred, they may bring a packed lunch from home). Lunches will be the usual price of £2.90. Children entitled to free school meals will not need to pay. As well as returning the reply slip below, please order/pay for lunches on ParentPay as usual.

It would be great if guests could bring a picnic to enjoy lunchtime with the children.

It is essential that picnics do not include any food items that contain nuts (tree nuts, peanuts), sesame seeds or chickpeas as we have children with severe, life-threatening nut allergies.

Please check the ingredients list of ALL food items. Thank you for your co-operation to ensure all our children remain safe.

It will be a non-uniform day and it would be fabulous if children and families could wear red, white and blue clothes to tie in with the British theme. Every child will be making a hat to wear on the day too!

It's an outdoor event, so as well as your picnic, you are welcome to bring along a picnic blanket/camping chair if you have them. We are hoping the sun will shine for us, but if the weather is wet, unfortunately we will have to cancel the event.

Smoking/vaping is prohibited on the school site.

Due to our school safeguarding policy, if your child needs the toilet during the day, they must be taken inside by a member of staff.

No video recording will be allowed during the morning; however you may take photographs of your own child(ren) only. Please zoom in to ensure there are no other children in the photograph. We apologise for any disappointment this may cause, however I'm sure you will understand the importance of ensuring this request is met and your co-operation is appreciated.

Aside from three Blue Badge spaces, there is no parking on our school car park. Please be mindful of local residents and businesses when parking off site. We have permission for our families to park on 'The Venue' car park on Queen Street (TF7 4BL) or there is a large public car park at Legges Way at the end of Queen Street/bottom of Madeley High Street (TF7 5UD).

There is no charge for this event, however entry is by ticket only. If you would like to come along, please complete and return the reply slip below as soon as possible. There is a maximum of two guests per child please, due to health and safety.

We really hope you can join us for what promises to be a lovely get together!

Gu linox

Gill Knox Headteacher



## THE GREAT BRITISH PICNIC- FRIDAY 27 JUNE 2025

CHILD'S NAME:	CLASS
☐ My child would like a school picnic lunch. Pleas☐ Cheese☐ Ham	e indicate sandwich choice below:
☐ My child will be bringing a packed lunch from home.	
<u>ATTENDEES</u>	
Name of Guest (max 2 per child)	Relationship to Child
i i	•
Signed:(Parent/Carer)	